
February 12, 2020 

Re: HB 2601 

Dear Education Committee Members, 

Our rights as US citizens and native Kansans are being threatened with a push for mandatory 
vaccinations.  While we fully support anyone wishing to vaccinate, vaccines are not safe for 
everyone. In our family’s case, the immune compromised.  Moreover, this should be a choice for 
the individual and their doctors. 
 
Please honor the the rights and religious freedoms of your fellow Kansans and support 
Representatives Steve Huebert’s bill, HB2601. 
 
Patrick & Kristine Byrne 
Saint Marys, KS 


